
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 10 By Councillor Campbell for answer 

by the Leader of the Council at a 
meeting of the Council on 28 
September 2023 

  Following the approval of my motion on Edinburgh Leisure 

paying the Real Living Wage on 31st August can the Council 

Leader please confirm: 

Question (1) What discussions have been had between CEC and 

Edinburgh Leisure? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Has the council leader been in direct contact with Edinburgh 

Leisure? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Has the Chief Executive been in direct contact with 

Edinburgh Leisure? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) Have any other council officers been in direct with contact 

with Edinburgh Leisure? Please detail. 

Answer (4)  

Question (5) When can staff at Edinburgh Leisure expect to receive 

confirmation that their wages have been increased to the 

real living wage? 

Answer (5)  

Question (6) When can staff at Edinburgh Leisure expect to receive their 

backdated pay increase from the start of the financial year? 

Answer (6)  

   

   

   

 
 


